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New Executive Board member -  press conference 3 pm 
The General Council of the Riksbank intends to appoint a new Executive Board 
member to succeed Kerstin Hessius. A decision will be taken at the Council’s 
meeting today and the result will be announced at around 2 pm. 

A press conference will be held at 3 pm at the Riksbank, Brunkebergstorg 11. 
Present at the press conference will be the Chairman of the General Council Sven 
Hulsterström, Deputy Chairman Johan Gernandt and the newly appointed 
Executive Board member. Admission to the press conference will require a valid 
press card. 

Further information can be obtained from Tomas Lundberg, press secretary,  
tel. +46-8-787 02 15. 


